			We're planning for the future


	
Horsham District
Local Plan 2019-2036 update
We are now undertaking a review of our Local Plan which will take just over two years to complete.
The new Horsham District Local Plan will guide development in the District until 2036.
The Draft Local Plan (Regulation 2018) will be published on our website from the 17 February. See below for details on where you can find out more and get involved.

The next steps
There is just one week to go before the first draft Local Plan for the Horsham District is published for public consultation.  
Copies of the Draft Local Plan will be available from 17 February to view at the Council’s offices, Parkside, Chart Way, Horsham, RH12 1RL and in all District libraries during normal opening hours.
A summary exhibition about the Draft Local Plan will also be available to view in Horsham Library between 6 and 30 March.
In the meantime details about the Local Plan review process and timetable is available online now, including a video introducing the Local Plan process.

View the Local Plan introductory video here

Find out more at our
public drop-in sessions
We are running a series of drop-in sessions across the District to enable residents to see a summary of the proposed options and raise any questions with the Council’s Planning team.
17 February, 4–8pm
Billingshurst Centre, Roman Way, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9QW
20 February, 4–8pm
Ashington Scout Hall, Church Lane, Ashington, RH20 3JX 
25 February, 4–8pm
Henfield Village Hall, Coopers Way, Henfield BN5 9DB 
29 February, 10am–4pm
Swan Walk Shopping Centre, Horsham RH12 1HQ
3 March, 4–8pm
Ifield West Community Centre, 1A Dobbins Pl, Crawley RH11 0SZ
4 March, 4–8pm
Beeson House, 26 Lintot Square, Southwater, Horsham RH13 9LA
Find out more online


			



		







	Quick links
· What is a Local Plan?
· Local Plan Review timetable
· Local Plan glossary
· Read the current Local Plan
· How to have your say









		Stay connected
Parkside, Chart Way, Horsham,
West Sussex,
RH12 1RL







